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DDDiiiccctttiiiooonnnaaarrriiieeesss:::   

333   SSSccchhhoooooolllsss   SSStttiii lll lll   NNNeeeeeeddd   VVVooollluuunnnttteeeeeerrrsss:::    

Chair Bill Roy reports that the Dictionaries are 

 now here but he needs volunteers for 3 schools:  

 Laurelwood,  

 Princess Margaret &  

 Spencer Avenue 

Please contact Bill asap to volunteer.  

He will be advising everyone shortly as to  how  

and when the dictionaries will get to you. 

HHHooossspppiiitttaaalll   

PPPaaavvviiillliiiooonnn   

UUUpppdddaaattteee:::      
Construction  

Continues! 

Structure is up, 

shingles are on. 

Next step is 

preparation for the 

landscaping. 

Great work from 

Devonleigh & 

Whispering Pines! 
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NNNaaatttuuurrraaalll   PPPlllaaayyygggrrrooouuunnnddd   IIIssslllaaannnddd   LLLaaakkkeee:::   
Construction Work has Started!  

Excavation for the path has started and should be 

completed this Fall.  Balance of the work will commence in 

the Spring. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are looking forward to this joint venture of RCO with 

the Lions Club and CVC! 

OOOPPPSSS   FFFuuunnndddrrraaaiiisssiiinnnggg   CCCooonnnccceeerrrttt   fffooorrr   OOOuuurrr   HHHooossspppiiitttaaalll:::      
Friday, November 9th at the Opera House 

Our friend from the OPS, Scott Davis, has asked if we could 

promote this fundraising concert taking place very soon. 

Please consider attending and help the cause! 
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